
March 2, 2017 

The Honorable Scott Pruitt 

Administrator 

United States Environmental Protection Agency 

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20460  

 

Dear Administrator Pruitt: 

The undersigned associations represent a diverse and varied set of interests and industries, many 

of which have significantly different opinions about the Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS) 

program. The one issue that brings us all together is our belief that the Environmental Protection 

Agency (EPA) should deny petitions to change the point of obligation for RFS compliance.  

Our support for the EPA’s proposal to deny the petitions has been individually shared in formal 

comments to the agency and in public statements as well.  However, we believe that this issue is 

of such significance that we wish to express our collective support for denying the petitions.  

As such, we urge the EPA to reject the petitions to change the point of obligation.  

Sincerely,  

                          

 

                                                                          

 

                          



                                  

 

                                                               

 

 

 

 

 


